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(12/31/2013) Kenneth Hamm - Re: AFL-CIO Backs NYCO Land Exchange Page 1

From: Robert Davies
To: Behan, Mark;  Tighe, Julia
CC: Gerstman, Marc;  Hamm, Kenneth;  cballantyne@gw.dec.state.ny.us
Date: 6/5/2013 3:54 PM
Subject: Re: AFL-CIO Backs NYCO Land Exchange

Thank you Mark.  Very nice timing.

Robert K. Davies 
Director, Division of Lands & Forests 
New York State Forester 
625 Broadway 
Albany, NY  12233-4250
Phone: 518-402-9405
Fax: 518-402-9028

>>> Mark Behan <mark.behan@behancom.com> 6/5/2013 2:49 PM >>>
Dear Rob, Julie, Marc, Ken and Chris -- I enclose a letter from New York AFL-CIO President Mario 
Cilento endorsing the NYCO land exchange. The letter is addressed to Assembly Member Sweeney and 
copied to Speaker Silver.

Best regards,

Mark

Mark Behan
President

O: (518) 792-3856 ext. 112

Mark.Behan@behancom.com 
www.behancommunications.com 

The information contained in this message is Privileged and Confidential and intended only for use by the 
individual named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering this message 
to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and notify me. 
Thank you.

On Jun 5, 2013, at 1:02 PM, Julia Tighe wrote:

> Great news!
> 
>>>> Peter Goodwin <peter.goodwin@nycominerals.com> 6/5/2013 1:01 PM >>>
> Rob/Julie
> 
> Please see below on the Ward agreement
> 




